
 

 

 

3rd February 2025 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
  
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day 
on Friday 7th February 2025. Everything the NSPCC does protects children today 
and prevents abuse tomorrow. The NSPCC need our support more than ever. By 
raising money, we can help to fund their vital services such as Childline – the 
helpline that’s always there for children and young people whatever their problem or 
concern. 
 
Making maths meaningful 
 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive, ‘can-do’ 
attitude towards it. 
 
We are celebrating Number Day by: 
 

• Wearing a jumper with a number on (this can be made and pinned on if you 
don't have one with a number) This is to be worn with their usual school 
uniform and must be appropriate- we are asking children for £1 donation 
(Which can be given to their form tutor during tutor time) 

• Bake sale - please see Mrs Bevan in N12 if you can contribute / sell cakes at 
break or lunch on Friday 

• Number Hunt - students have to find various numbers around school and 
write them down and bring them to a Maths teacher for a reward 

 
You can find out more about the NSPCC’s work at nspcc.org.uk 
 
To find out more about keeping children safe online,visit nspcc.org.uk/onlinesafety 
 
We’re really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and we really appreciate 
your support. 
 
Kind regards  

 

Teesdale School  

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/

